
The Sounds of Silence 
 

 
Aunt Martha says nothing more.  The silence of the blog has been since October 29th.  
Now two Fedora victories in a row, the last a conference win, and still not a word of 
support or praise.  Martha seems to only like positive news, so Coach Fedora may have 
publicly heard all he is going to hear.  That is a shame because he needs the support in a 
rebuilding year.  When he has more and better players and is winning, he will not need 
her praise.  This is the kind of loyalty that people remember when they are deciding to 
stay or leave for another school.  Stop just showing up at just the “fun” events and photo 
ops, Martha; there is good news all around you, even on the football team. The coaches 
and players have worked, and are working, hard.  They have gotten better.  They are not 
making the same mistakes repeatedly.  How about you, Martha? 
 


